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28 November 2019 
 
 
Our Reference: SYD19/00451/03 (A30098815) 
DP&E Ref: SSD-9726 
 
 
 
The Director 
Department of Planning & Environment 
320 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Attention: David Glasgow 
 
Dear Mr Glasgow 
 
ROYAL HALL OF INDUSTRIES REDEVELOPMENT 
ANZAC PARADE, MOORE PARK 
 
Reference is made to the Department’s correspondence dated 8 November 2019, regarding the 
abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and 
Maritime) for review the Response to Submissions. 

 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the information provided and requests that it also be consulted 
with regard to the preparation of a Construction Pedestrian and Traffic Management Plan.  Roads 
and Maritime supports the comments provided by Transport for NSW in its letter dated 20 
November 2019.  
 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to the subject application, please contact Kerry Ryan, 
Development Assessment Officer, on 8849 2008 or by email at 
Development.Sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Andrew Lissenden 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
South East Precinct, Greater Sydney Division 
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